
City joins in celebration of
Tet  Festival  and  Lunar  New
Year  at  OC  Fair  and  Event
Center
Council Member Sandra Genis and members of the city staff
attended the opening of the 35th Annual USVA Tet Festival this
past weekend at the OC Fair and Event Center.

Costa  Mesa  was  once  again  home  the  world’s  largest  Tet
Festival,  attracting  over  60,000  guests  to  the  three-day
event.

Featuring  culturally  enriching  attractions,  live
entertainment, festive games and rides, a variety of ethnic
foods,  and  a  spectacular  firecrackers  show,  the  festival
celebrated the Lunar New Year and the “Year of the Monkey.”

UVSA  is  a  501(c)3  non-profit,  non-partisan,  community-based

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-helps-to-celebrate-tet-festival-and-lunar-new-year-at-oc-fair-and-event-center/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-helps-to-celebrate-tet-festival-and-lunar-new-year-at-oc-fair-and-event-center/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-helps-to-celebrate-tet-festival-and-lunar-new-year-at-oc-fair-and-event-center/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-helps-to-celebrate-tet-festival-and-lunar-new-year-at-oc-fair-and-event-center/
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=1518
http://tetfestival.org/
http://www.ocfair.com/ocf2/


organization  founded  in  1982  to  bring  together  Vietnamese
American youth including students from different colleges and
high schools throughout Southern California.

The  festival  serves  as  a  vehicle  to  help  develop  student
volunteers in the community to become well-rounded leaders
with  a  strong  sense  of  cultural  awareness  and  civic
responsibility  to  improve  their  communities.

Over the past 15 years, UVSA’s members have awarded over $1.25
million of festival proceeds as community grants to non-profit
organizations across Southern California.


